
 
 
 
 
 
 

Portsmouth, New Hampshire 
 Public Works Department, Water Division 

 
“Demolition of the Islington Street Water Tank Bid #12-07 

 
INVITATION TO BID  

 
 

Sealed bid proposals, plainly marked, Demolition of the Islington Street Water Tank  Bid Number 12-07 on 
the outside of the mailing envelope as well as the sealed bid envelope, addressed to the Finance/Purchasing 
Department, City Hall, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire, 03801, will be accepted until 2:00 
pm.,October 23,2006  at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
This project consists of the demolition and removal of the Islington Street Water Tank at the corner of Islington and 
Essex Streets and appurtenances.  This tank reached the end of it’s useful life.  It was originally constructed in 1892 
and was last coated in 1991 at which time all lead base paint had been removed. 
  
Specifications and Request for Proposal forms may be obtained from the Finance/Purchasing Department on the 
third floor at the above address, or by calling the Purchasing Clerk at 603-610-7227.   

 Each Bidder shall furnish a bid security in the amount of ten percent (10%) of the bid.   The Bid Security may 
be in the form of a certified bank check or a bid bond executed by a surety company authorized to do business 
in the State of New Hampshire, made payable to the City of Portsmouth, NH. 
The City of Portsmouth reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive technical or legal deficiencies, and to 
accept any bid that it may deem to be in the best interest of the City. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Finance/Purchasing Department at the following number:     603-
610-7227. 
 
 


